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February 18, 2004
139th anniversary of the capture of Charleston, SC, by soldiers commanded by German-

American Brig. Gen. A. Schimmelfennig

Dues: $25.00 annually (divided $18.00 National, $2.00 Department, $5.00 Camp)

The national SUVCW website has a place for members to place their names, camp and email
address info. This allows other members a quick place to find others. The link (click on the first

letter of your last name, then click on the link to add your name to the list):
http://suvcw.org/newpickets/addrbook.cgi?LT=O&Password=

Camp Officers for 2004
elected at December, 2003 meeting

Camp Commander-Jeffrey Hampton
Sr. Vice Commander-Stephen Clifford
Jr. Vice Commander-Nicholas Funken

Secretary & Chaplain-Bernard O’ Bryan
Historian & Newsletter Editor-Andrew Lutes

Graves, Registration, & Patriotic Instructor-Lt. Col. Earl Nichols
Signals & Webmaster-Martin Greene

Camp Color Bearer-Mark Black

History Day
Saturday, February 28, 8 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Northern Kentucky University
University Center building

SUV Nelson Garfield Camp
table in the ballroom/exhibits room

books and posters raffled

Meeting, Thursday, March 18, 7 p.m.
Erlanger Branch, Kenton County Public Library

Speaker, Jack Rouse on “John Hunt Morgan, Basil Duke, and the Orphan Brigade”

“Liberty and Union, now and forever, one and inseparable.” - Daniel Webster
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